Board of Health Meeting March 27, 2023. The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm.

Members Present: Members Absent:
George Smith

Dr. Brian Kelly

Dr. Peter Roman

Attendance was taken with a voice roll call.

George Smith explained that the meeting was being held remotely under Chapter 20 of the Acts of 2022, which includes an
extension of the remote meeting provisions until March 31, 2023. Mr. Smith read the details on logging into the meeting,
including the dial in number, the meeting ID and passcode.

Mr. Smith advised that the meeting was being recorded.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:

Approval of minutes from January 9, 2023

Dr. Brian Kelly made a motion to approve the minutes of January 9, 2023.
Dr. Peter Roman seconded the motion.

The minutes were approved.

NEW BUSINESS:

Discussion of Stormwater Submittal 1139 West Street and 20 Hancock Street: Mr. Smith said that the recent Planning
Board denial of this project had been appealed. He said that the Board of Health has an open application for a certificate of
completion that needs to be acted upon. He said that the Board will need to hold a public hearing on the mater. After a brief
discussion, the Board selected April 24, 2023 as the date for the hearing.

Mr. Smith asked the Health Agent, Matt Tanis for an update on the projects at 13 Franklin Street and King Phillip Estates.
Mr. Tanis said that both projects were in progress.

Dr. Kelly made a motion to adjourn.
Dr. Roman seconded the motion.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:43pm.



